
HIGH COMMAND CHANGED, 

The important changes in the High Command of the British Army-

re cently announced, include the appointment of General Sir Alan Brooke 

(on the right) as Chief of the Inperial General Staff. General Brooke 

succeeds General Sir John Dill, who is to he Governor of Bombay, 

Sir John is seen here with Major-General A.E. Nye who is the New Vice-Chief 

of the Imperial General Staff. He served in the ranks at the beginning 

of the last war, and received a commission fourteen months later. 

May good fortune attend them all. 


